
HERA report for Stradishall parish Council 4th September 2023 

We now have the no+ce board up on the estate and it looks great. I’ve filled it with all the latest local 
informa+on and will keep it up to date for the benefit of the residents. 

Since our last mee+ng I have received an update on how vehicles for the prison expansion will effect 
the HERA Estate with a map which I will publish for all.  

Road fill have since ignored any response from HERA about our road and therefore we have told 
residence this will no longer be going ahead. We have arrange a mee+ng for the 11th September at 
the cafe to talk about next steps with the roads and all are invited to come.  

HERA had our first AGM mee+ng on 31st August which went well.  The current elected members have 
stayed the same and the minutes will be up in the no+ceboard.  

I am going to hold another rounder game as the last was really enjoyed by all. It will be held at the 
Stradishall playing field on Saturday 30th September at 2.30pm. All are welcome to come along.  

There will be a liMer pick on the estate on Sunday 10th September at 9.30am.  

HERA have their next mee+ng at the cafe on 30th October at 7pm. All welcome. 

 


